THE CITY OF DAYTONA BEACH
OFFICE OF THE PURCHASING AGENT

Post Office Box 2451 Phone (386) 671-8080
Daytona Beach, Florida 32115-2451 Fax (386) 671-8085
July 13,2018

TO: All Potential Bidders

FROM: James V. Chisholm, City Manager

SUBJECT:  Cancellation of ITB
0318-2070
Sweetheart Trail-Beach Street (Wilder to Shady)

Please be advised that the City has cancelled the subject Invitation to Bid.

The project will be bundled with other trail projects in the future.

Please ensure your firm is registered as a vendor in the City’s vendor database at http://codb.us
and select any of the “commodities”™ for “hiking trails”. This will ensure an invitation will be

emailed to your firm for the re-issued I1TB.

It is our sincere hope that this action will not discourage you from responding to the new
solicitation.
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